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Newstead Wood School  

Avebury Road 

Orpington 

Kent 

t: 01689 853626 

e: office@newsteadwood.co.uk  

w: newsteadwood.co.uk 

26 May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Year 8 visit to see Six: The Musical – Thursday 28 September 2023 - Vaudeville Theatre, London  

The History Department has been able to secure 50 tickets to a performance of Six: The Musical on Thursday 

28 September 2023 at 5.30pm at the Vaudeville Theatre. London.  The production is a modern re-telling of 

the lives of the six wives of Henry VIII presented in the form of a pop concert.  

The show is 80 minutes long (no interval) and tickets cost £24. 

Students will walk to Orpington Station after school. We will take the train to Charing Cross and then walk to 

the theatre. We will return via the same route. As this return will be after school hours your daughter may 

alight the train at her home station, but you must provide written permission for this and meet her at the 

station. If I do not have written permission, your daughter will come back to Orpington with me and must be 

collected from the station.  Please make sure your daughter’s Zip Card has enough credit for the cost of the 

train journey. 

If you agree to the details of the trip as outlined in this letter, please make a payment of £24 via WisePay no 

later than Wednesday 7 June. Please be aware that payment constitutes permission for the trip. If you have 

any financial concerns with regards to this trip please contact finance@newsteadwood.co.uk in confidence.  

Information on students for the trip will be taken from the school database for the purpose of trip safety, 

emergency contact and medical information.  Please check and update the school with any changes via the 

Arbor app. 

Tickets are available on a first come first served basis.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs N Smith 

Head of History 
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